
 
 
 
 

AFFORDABLE CARE ACT ENHANCED REIMBURSEMENT RECYCLES –Medicare Crossover Claims 

 

Primary care service providers with an attestation on file for enhanced reimbursement through the 
Affordable Care Act had some of their Medicare crossover claims paid without making use of the 
specific ACA pricing.  This only affected claims processed and paid   prior to the 4/29/14 check-write.  
It was at this time that the claims system was updated to properly pay these claims using the ACA 
pricing for specific procedures.  Only paid  claims eligible for enhanced reimbursement, which include 
dates of service in calendar years 2013 and 2014, will be recycled and reflected on the 6/3 check-
write.   

For further information regarding the ACA enhanced reimbursement, including applicable procedure 
codes, please visit http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/ACA/ACA.htm. 
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